

The Bemrose School





Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Secondary School Uniform

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope all families are well and looking forward to the summer. Can I remind parents of our uniform expectations for September 2021. This is what we expect all pupils to be wearing when we return on Tuesday September 7th.

Boys	Girls
Blazer	Blazer
White shirt	White shirt or blouse
School tie	School tie/School pin
	Shalwar Kameez
Black trousers	Black trousers or skirt
Black footwear	Black Footwear

If you need to purchase a blazer you can do this from our uniform provider is now Uniform Direct who are located on Babington Lane, Derby.

> Uniform Direct ® 54 Babington Lane, Derby.DE1 1SX 01332 342569

> > www.uniform-direct.com

At the shop, blazers can be sized and collected for your child along with other school clothing.

School ties will continue to be sold in school for £3.

The link to the school uniform policy can be found below:

http://www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk/school-uniform/

The wearing of hoodies as part of school uniform is not permitted. Pupils will be asked to remove any hoodies or jumpers being worn in class.

Uniform is an important part of school life as it creates an equality across all students and helps them prepare for working life. A smart uniform worn correctly can instil a sense of pride in all pupils about themselves and the school that they attend.

All pupils will be expected to have a bag including stationery. In the light of Covid 19, the borrowing of equipment will be limited so we will expect all children to be fully equipped for school.

We look forward to welcoming all pupils back in September 2021 dressed in the school's uniform and equipped to work with their stationery.

We look forward to seeing you in the near future. In the meantime, please stay safe and healthy.

Yours faithfully



Neil Wilkinson Executive Headteacher























